

Wiley Park Public School

Denman Avenue Wiley Park NSW 2195

PH: 9750 0144

Email: wileypark-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Date: 29/2/24

Water Safety Awareness Day

Dear Parent/Guardian,

This year WPPS will be running a Water Safety Awareness Day in place of our usual Swimming Carnival. Unfortunately, our Swimming Carnival was scheduled to take place during Ramadan, and because many of our students partake in Ramadan we attempted to move the date. Due to bus scheduling issues unfortunately, we were unable to secure a date. Therefore, instead of the Swimming Carnival we will run a Water Safety Awareness Day on 21 March 2024 and it will take place on school premises. This day will be free for all students. A note with more information will be given out closer to the date.

Kind Regards,

Mr Michels Swimming Carnival Committee